
LEAVERS GALA

Tuesday 16th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to announce that this year we will be hosting our year 6 ‘Leavers’ Gala’. This will
take place on:

TUESDAY 23RD JULY 2024
1:10PM - 3:30PM

The session will allow us to celebrate the children’s time at James Dixon. In addition, there will
be an opportunity for parents/carers to ‘catch up’ with all of the staff members who have
taught them along the way.

There will be music and a bouncy castle to help keep the children (and adults) entertained after
the formalities are complete. To end the gala we will move into the school hall for a final
farewell.

Children should wear their full school uniform, rather than active uniform, and bring a spare shirt
that the children will get signed by the school community throughout the day.

Gates will open at 1:05 and seats will be taken by 1:10.

We look forward to seeing you.

With thanks,

S.Sapsford

Samantha Sapsford


